
SEPA MITIGATED DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE (MDNS) 
Project: Olympia Regional Airport Master Plan Update 
SEPA Folder No.: 25-001 
 
The Port of Olympia has determined that adoption of the 2021 Olympia Airport Master Plan update 
does not have a probable significant adverse impact upon the environment due to proposed measures 
to reduce or control impacts associated with its implementation, including mitigation requirements. An 
Environmental Impact Statement is not required under RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c). This decision was made 
after review by the Lead Agency of a completed Environmental Checklist and other information on file 
with the Lead Agency. This information is available to the public at 
www.airport.portolympia.com/airport-master-plan/ or upon request. 
 
Issue Date:                                     February 6, 2025 
Comment Deadline:                     February 20, 2025 
Appeal Deadline:                          March 13, 2025  
 
Comments on this environmental determination may be submitted to: SEPA@portolympia.com 
 

https://airport.portolympia.com/airport-master-plan/

